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AVI Vending Specials All This Week 
Look for vending specials, including free samples of some new 
food products, inside Building 4 this week.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl  

Keep Your New Year’s Resolution 
Join the Rec Center!  The Base enjoys an amenity that few 
industrial facilities do in today’s day and age—a fully-equipped 
fitness center with gym, sauna, spa, weights, and more coupled 
with programming for an active lifestyle.  There’s no easier way to 
keep your New Year’s resolutions that a membership to the Rec 
Center.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/amenities  

Projects Report: Economic Injection 
As the Air Force Clean Up project winds down, the asbestos 
abatement project for the northern end of Building 4, a project 
undertaken by Boeing, is well underway.  The combination of 
projects in late 2008 and early 2009 total more than $12 million.  
That’s an economic injection for Licking County indeed. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

 


